St Andrew the Apostle

RUSSELLEDUCATION TRUST

Greek Orthodox School

25 February 2022

National Tutoring Programme Participation

Dear Parent/Carer,

You are receiving this letter because St Andrew the Apostle School in taking part in the National Tutoring Programme (NTP) —
Tuition Partners (the TP programme), The TP programme is designed to provide additional support to schools and teachers, as a
supplement (not a replacement) to the high-quality teaching that the school provides in English and Maths. The NTP was
launched by the government to support teachers and schools in providing a sustained response to the coronavirus pandemic
and to provide a longer-term contribution to closing the attainment gap through tutoring provided by Tuition Partners.

The school has selected Randstad, which is a very established tutoring company as the TP.

We are asking the Randstad tutors to run the hour sessions so that your child does not miss out on online learning during lesson
times.

Your child’s participation in all sessions will support him/her to work towards end of year attainment goals and to be ready for
the next steps.

Please do not miss out on this opportunity for your child’s education.

The information we provide Randstad about your child

e - Fullname

e . Date of birth

- Selected subject based on our teachers’ recommendations (English or Maths)

- A list of your child strengths in the subject and areas to develop to pitch the tuition at the right level

2 Important actions for all parents/carers so that your child can participate:

1. It is important that you read all the paperwork included in this communication, including the Randstad information sheet as it
explains the tutoring arrangements

2. Please complete the online Randstad tuition consent form by clicking the consent link.
Please complete by consent form by Monday 28" February 2022

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

M. Michael
Senior Deputy Headteacher

St Andrew the Apostle Greek Orthodox School, Building 5, North London Business Park, Oakleigh Road South,
London, N11 1BF Telephone Number: 020 3195 5444
Email: admin@standrewtheapostle.org.uk, Website: www.standrewtheapostle.org.uk
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